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In this season of giving thanks, all of
us at OceanaGold’s Haile Gold Mine
want to thank our community for
your ongoing support.

We also thank our employees
for their hard work and dedication
in 2021 as we continue to write
this new chapter in Haile’s history.

We wish all of you a wonderful
Thanksgiving filled with
many blessings.
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